
Toddler Car Seat  
Safety Notice

At Fallon Health, we hope that you have enjoyed Oh Baby! with its helpful information and gifts for your child. 

As part of Oh Baby!, you received a convertible toddler car seat. 
Graco, the provider of these car seats, released an important safety notice that we would like you to know 
about. The car seat’s harness buckle may become more difficult to open over time, or become stuck in the 
latched position. 

Graco is conducting a voluntary recall of the harness buckles and is offering a new and improved buckle at no 
cost if you are experiencing difficulty with your buckle. This notice affects seats manufactured from January 2009 
through July 2013. The model number, model name and date of manufacture can be found on the car seat box. 

The affected car seats include:

	 Comfort Sport 	 My Size 70	 Nautilus 3-in-1
	 Classic Ride 50 	 Head Wise 70 	 Nautilus Elite
	 My Ride 65 	 Smart Seat	 Argos
	 My Ride 70 	 Size4Me	 Cozi Cline
	 My Ride 65 with Safety Surround 
   

Graco stresses that this does not in any way affect the performance of the car seat or the effectiveness of 
the buckle to restrain a child. If the harness buckle becomes difficult to open, or stuck in the latched position, a 
caregiver could be delayed from removing a child from a car seat in the event of an emergency. By cleaning the 
seat buckle you can restore its performance, but you can still request a new harness buckle if you would like one.

You may contact Graco for information and speak with their customer service team at 1-800 345-4109 (Monday 
through Friday from 9 a.m. until 5 p.m. or email consumerservices@gracobaby.com.
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